
Kick off your Superbowl Sunday with us!! 
 

The Ghent Volunteer Fire Department invites            
you to attend their annual 

pancake, sausage, & egg breakfast.   
Sunday, February 11th -  8:00 a.m. – NOON 

KB’s Ballroom – Free Will Donation 
Bloody Mary’s & Mimosa’s will be available 

 
 

 

 

     
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

    
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
        

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dawn Vlaminck 
Administrator/Clerk 

PO BOX 97 – Ghent, MN 56239 
507-428-3214 

 

City of Ghent 
 

Mail ballot reminder…       new residents must update addresses. 
You should have already received your voting ballots in the mail.  Ghent residents 
vote via mail ballot.  If you would rather return your ballot to a physical polling 
location, return to the Lyon County Auditor’s Office at 607 W. Main Street, 
Marshall.  Please call the Lyon County Auditor’s Office at 537-6724 if you have any 
questions about the voting process or your ballot. If you recently moved to Ghent,  
you need to update your address at the auditor’s office to receive a ballot.   
 


